
 

 
300 W. 4th Street 
Craig, CO. 81625 

Phone: (970) 826-2000 Fax: (970) 824-6539  

MEMO 
TO:  Peter Brixius, City Manager 
  City Council  
FROM: Shane Baker, R&B Director 
DATE: August 3, 2023 
SUBJECT:      Tandem Axle Dump Truck Cab and Chassis 
 
 

                      We opened bids for the Road and Bridge Departments Tandem 
Axle Dump Truck Cab and Chassis on August 1st. Our budget for the 
cab and chassis is $180,000.00.  

 
                      We received 4 bid packets back, from Transwest Truck, 

Peterbilt of Wyoming and 2 from McCandless with different engines. 
 
                      This truck will be replacing unit 1-41 (2013 Int’l Dump Truck), 

that is going to the Water Department, and we will be trading in unit 
4-44 (2004 Mack Dump Truck). 

             
                      The low bid was from Transwest Truck at $114,7275.00 for a 

2025 Freightliner 114SD. 
 
  We recommend the award goes to Transwest Truck for the 2025 

Freightliner 114SD for $114,275.00 they have met all specifications 
and are low bid. 

 
                     If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at  

           824-4463 
 


